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19th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Anglo-Saxon Day 

 

 

On Monday 16th October, we have booked a historian to work with Year 6 for the day. Her activities 
will allow the children to apply the knowledge they have learnt this half term in history, as well as 
introducing them to other Anglo-Saxon ways of life, such as investigating artefacts, life inside an 
Anglo-Saxon dwelling, military and defence, and the use of tools. 
 

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 to cover the cost the day including our visitor.  Please 
make payment via Reach More Parents > Payments > Weduc Payments Purse > Offers Available > 
Anglo Saxon Day. 
 

We would like the children to come dressed in clothing that represents the historical time period, e.g: 
trousers; a long sleeve top, with a tunic over the top; a piece of rope tied at the waist, etc.  
 
Please see some examples of Anglo-Saxon costume ideas below: 
 

 
 

We are really looking forward to this day. If there are any questions, please let us know.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

The Year 5/6 Team 
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